
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

Welcome Visitors! Please visit our Welcome Center in the lobby following 

worship to receive a welcome gift. 
 

Talking about us on social media?  Use #relcmedia 

       Facebook – Reformation Lutheran Church, Media, PA 

       Instagram - @relcmedia 

       LinkedIn - relcmedia  

     

Summer Schedule begins TODAY!  Please take note that from now until Labor 

Day weekend, our late worship will begin at 10:00 am.  
  

Office Closed.  The church office will be closed tomorrow, May 27, in 

observance of the Memorial Day holiday. 
 

Spirit Day.  On June 2, we will be celebrating our graduates and we invite you to 

show your school spirit by wearing apparel from any school to worship! 
 

Celebrate Vicar Paula!  Join us on Sunday, June 2, for a celebration as Vicar 

Paula concludes her time with us as our Deacon Intern.  Both services will 

include a blessing and sending as well as a special reception in the lobby.  

Everyone is welcome to bring a card and share a message of thanks and 

blessing! 
  

Garden Tool Collection.  Small garden hand tools will be collected for the  

month of June for Lutheran Settlement House's urban garden, including: garden  

shears, trowels, shovels, forks, and gloves. Return items to the bin in the lobby or  

contact Pastor Eileen with questions.   
 

 

 

Holy Trinity Sunday 

May 26, 2024 

 

 



Join the Prayer Shawl Ministry.  Since the Prayer Shawl Ministry began in 

2006, the group has made over 1,450 shawls that have been given to our 

Reformation members, family, friends and visitors and organizations like 

KenCrest and CHOP. We invite you to join us as we knit the future of this 

ministry. Monthly gatherings are held on the first Wednesday of each month at 

7:00 pm in the Women's Connection Room or you can make shawls on your own 

time. We welcome those who knit or crochet at any skill level and we are always 

happy to support and teach skills together. If you are interested in joining the 

group, please to contact Kathy Ewens at 610-952-0437 or 

kewens607@gmail.com. 
 

Vacation Bible School.  This year’s VBS will be held from July 8 – 12.  Be sure 

to mark your calendar!  For more details, please visit myvbs.org/relcmedia or 

reach out to Pastor Eileen. 

Upcoming PRIDE Events: 

• On Saturday, June 1, Media hosts the Delco Pride Parade from 10:30am 

to 12:00 pm and Pride on State from 3:00 pm to 9:00 pm.   

• On Saturday, June 8, the Delco Pride Festival will be held from 1:00 pm to 

6:00 pm in front of the Upper Darby Township Municipal Building at 100 

Garrett Road in Upper Darby.  Please contact Pastor Eileen if you would 

like to volunteer at the Reformation table! 
 

Summer Office Hours.  This is just a reminder that while our normal office hours 

are Monday through Thursday from 9:00 am to 3:30 pm, with our small staff and 

summer vacation schedules, this might not always be the case.  Please call the 

office before stopping in to make sure someone will be there to help you. 
  

Looking for updates? 

     For the church calendar visit: relcmedia.org/calendar 

     For the prayer list visit: relcmedia.org/virtualchurch 

     For the worship team schedule visit: relcmedia.org/worshipteam 


